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Dear KVA Member and Associates, 

 

RE: INVITATION TO ATTEND THE WORLD RABIES CONFERENCE. 

 

The Kenya Veterinary Association (KVA) is a membership organization of veterinarians whose 

mandate is primarily to promote the economic development and to safeguard the animal health, 

welfare and hence create wealth and improve livelihoods.  

 

World Rabies Day is an International event that takes place each year on September 28 which 

aims to raise awareness among the community about the impact of rabies on humans and animals, 

provide information and advice on how to prevent the disease, and how individuals and 

organizations can help eliminate the main global sources. 

 

The Kenya Veterinary Association (KVA) invites you to this year’s World Rabies Conference 

that will be held on 27th September 2017 at Acacia Premier Hotel in Kisumu City followed 

by Veterinarian of the Year Awards (VOYA) ceremony in the evening and thereafter 

celebrations to mark the World Rabies Day on 28th September 2017 within Kisumu County.  

This year’s theme is “Rabies: Zero by 30” 

  

We would be most grateful if you honour us and spare some time to attend this important event 

in our calendar year. 

 

Thank you in advance, 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

Dr. Samuel Kahariri 

HON. CHAIRMAN, KVA 

 

 
 

Head Office – Veterinary Research Labs, Kabete 
P.O. Box 28089 Kangemi 00625 Nairobi, Telephone: +254 (722)742541,  

Mobile: +254 (77) 680 022, Email: info@kenyavetassociation.com 
Website: http://www.kenyavetassociation.com/ 

The Kenya Veterinary Association 
 

 

http://www.kenyavetassociation.com/

